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Immediate release 

 

COVID-19: Cancellation Notice for Songs of the Dragon Kiln  

on 23 & 24 May 2020  
 

Singapore, 3 Apr 2020 – In view of the evolving COVID-19 situation, our partner Singapore 

Chinese Cultural Centre (新加坡华族文化中心) has cancelled the Cultural Extravaganza (华彩) 

2020.  As Ding Yi’s concert Songs of the Dragon Kiln 《龙窑陶乐》on 23 and 24 May 2020 is part 

of the Cultural Extravaganza 2020, the concert will be cancelled.  

 

Ding Yi continues to monitor the COVID-19 situation closely and adhere to the advisory and 

guidelines announced by the government. The well-being of our patrons and stakeholders are 

of utmost importance to us. 

 

* 

 

About Ding Yi 

 

Established in 2007, Ding Yi is Singapore’s most prodigious Chinese chamber music ensembles. 

The ensemble has captivated audiences with its distinctive approach to music making and 

dedication to showcasing a vast repertoire that ranges from traditional Chinese music to 

contemporary interpretations and cross-genre works, and collaborated with prominent 

Chinese musicians including Min Huifen and Lu Chunling in many concerts, receiving 

accolades from critics and audiences alike. 

 

Since emerging first at the National Chinese Music Competition organised by the National 

Arts Council (NAC), Singapore in 2008, Ding Yi continues to advocate and promote its unique 

Singapore sound – Ding Yi Chinese chamber music locally and overseas, such as China, 

Malaysia, Taiwan, Hong Kong, Philippines, United Kingdom, Australia, Germany, and 

Uzbekistan. Ding Yi is also a proud recipient of the NAC Major Company Scheme in 2016. For 

more information, please visit www.dingyimusic.com. 
 

Media contact  

Tan Hong Ging, Marketing Manager  

Ding Yi Music Company Tel: (65) 6345 9908 | 9617 9316 

Email: tan_hongging@dingyimusic.com  
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